NOTICE
New Buffalo Township

17425 Red Arrow Highway

New Buffalo, Michigan 49117

269-469-1011

Due to the current situation, the New Buffalo Township Board of Review will accept written appeals dropped off by Monday, March 23 by 4:00 p.m.  Please leave them in the drop box to the left of this door or email them to shalicen@gmail.com
Any questions can be directed to the assessor at the email above or to 269-587-0208.

